
 
 

  

 
                  

           12th May 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent & Carers 
 

Year 2 Visit to Lackford Lakes 
 
Year 2 are going on a trip to Lackford Lakes for the day on Tuesday the 13th of June 2023.  This is a 
very exciting opportunity for the children to learn about the nature around them.  It links in with this 
terms topic of ‘Living Things and their habitats’ as they will get the opportunity to explore ‘Ponds, Plants 
and Invertebrates.’  
 
The cost of the trip to Lackford Lakes (including coach hire) is £12.50 per child.  Please make your 
contribution online via ParentMail-shop. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.30am and arriving at Lackford around 10.00am.  We have 3 activity 
sessions for the children and these comprise of a woodland activity where they will be identifying 
flowers, pond dipping and an invertebrate hunt.  We will be leaving Lackford at 2.30pm and plan on 
being back at school in time for the end of the school day. 
 
The children will have a packed lunch provided by school.  If you choose to provide your child with a 
lunch from home, we kindly ask that it is totally disposable.  Please inform the office by Friday the 9th of 
June if you will be providing a home packed lunch.  All children will need their own bottle of water to 
take with them to drink.  
 
Children will need to come dressed appropriately for a day spent outdoors. 
 
This includes: 

 Suitable clothing  

 Suitable outdoor footwear 

 A waterproof coat (if necessary) 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us via the school office (email or phone call). 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Dean and Mrs Pearce 

Colethorpe Lane, Barrow,  
Bury St Edmunds, Suffolk IP29 5AU 
 
01284 810223 
admin@barrow.suffolk.sch.uk 
www.barrowcevcprimaryschool.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs H Ashe BA (Hons) 

 
 


